
CAPS meeting term 2 

 17th March 2022 

 

Attendees – Jenny McFarlane, Jerome Kennedy, Samantha Peet, Jo Whitley, Paul Rolfe, 

Rathy Brandes de Roos, Sam Davies, Jacob Sands 

 

Meeting started at 6.05pm  

 

Sam Davies update 

Jacob Sands is a new addition to teaching staff and is teaching Year 8 cricket while Sam is 

teaching year 7’s. At the moment, the year 9 and 10 excursions are still going ahead.   

Year 7 and 8 winter program before school is being looked at.  

Camps still most probably going ahead however no interstate trips.  

28 for year 6 day tryouts. 

Frog box is now going to be used for games so parents can watch games live and also 

playback. It will also be used as a teaching tool with the kids to help improve technical 

ability. 

 

Business 

Jenny provided the motion for input from CAPS account of $1000 for each of the four year 

groups for camp. Seconded by Rathy, passed unanimously. 

 

Spoke briefly abut awards night – possibility of using the school gym and getting catering for 

afterwards.  Looking at 28/11/2022 – orientation day for 2023 year 7’s. 

 

FUNDRAISING 

Bunnings sausage sizzle – trying for Aug/Sept – Jenny looking into  

 

Into cricket raffle raised $172 last year Jenny looking into it again for this year. 

Quiz night was raised Sam P and Jo looking into arranging and forming a subcommittee will 

get details and give to Jenny to present to P&C next week. 



 

Meeting closed at 715pm 

 


